
Rally for Trans Solidarity
This article is written by EUSA. The Staff Pride Network are
in  support  of  this  Rally  for  Trans  Solidarity  which  is
organised by EUSA.

“Following a request by the University to
edit the contents of this post we have
chosen instead to remove it as we are
unwilling to edit the words of others.”
 

https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/staffpridenetwork/2019/05/24/rally-for-trans-solidarity/

